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4th September 2020 
 
  
  
Dear Parent/Carers, 
  
  
ACADEMY PHOTOGRAPHER 
 
 
On Thursday, 10th September 2020, Academy Photography will be in school to take both 
individual and sibling photographs of the children. 
  
Unfortunately this year we will not be carrying out any family photographs including 
younger children that do not attend this school. 
  
All children will be expected to come dressed smartly to school in full school uniform. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
  
  
  
  
  
Mr R Müller 
Headteacher 
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